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Editorial

It's Time to Move Forward: Thoracic Research and Practice!

This editorial introduces major changes that will take place in the journal as of 2023. Firstly, the journal’s name has been
changed to Thoracic Research and Practice.

Thoracic Research and Practice began publication in 2008 with the merger of two journals previously published under
the titles “Turkish Respiratory Journal” and “Toraks Journal.” For the period 2008-2022, the journal was published under
the title “Turkish Thoracic Journal”.

The decision to change the title was not an easy one from a personal standpoint. There is a nostalgic element to looking
at a journal. While it is important to acknowledge the journal’s past, it is also crucial that it continues to be supported by
the scientific community in order to maintain, as well as develop further for the journal. The academic focus of Thoracic
Research and Practice and its editors remain the same, and continuity is assured. Hopefully, this new title will assist in
making the journal more identifiable to international scientists.

The cover of the journal also has been updated with the new title. The goal is to update the journal’s design along with its
title and to give it a fresh and modern appearance.

Lastly, please be aware that the journal will no longer accept submissions of case reports as of 2023. Instead, we ask our
authors to refer to the types of articles available on the journal’s website.

These changes are just the beginning of the future of the journal and we would like to thank all the editors, reviewers,
authors and editorial board members involved who have shaped the future course!

On behalf of the editorial board,
Editors in Chief
Oguz Kiling

ipek Kivilcim Oguziilgen
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